
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear ENT Advocacy Network Member:           March 1, 2021 
  
Legislative and political activity directly affects our practices and our patients. As a leading advocate for 
otolaryngology-head and neck surgery, we hope you enjoy reading this edition of The ENT Advocate, your 
premier source of advocacy information for the specialty! 

The 117th Congress and New Administration: First 100 Days 

With the Democratic party now in control of the White House, Senate, and House of Representatives, 
President Biden is leading the Administration and Congress’ response to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. 

/sites/default/files/guide_to_surprise_billing_provisions_in_the_consolidation_appropriations_act_2021.pdf
/sites/default/files/final-federation-letter-on-extending-medicare-sequester.pdf


https://secure.campaignsolutions.com/entpac/donation1/?initiativekey=9ZPRRKHTAWGV
https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/coronavirus-relief-options/paycheck-protection-program#section-header-10
https://www.sba.gov/page/coronavirus-covid-19-small-business-guidance-loan-resources#section-header-3
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/sites/default/files/uploads/PracticeManagement/Reimbursement/aao_hns_mpfs_final_2.1.2021.pdf
https://myspecialty.entnet.org/MySpecialty/Contact_Management/Preference_AAO/Project_535.aspx
mailto:govtaffairs@entnet.org
mailto:govtaffairs@entnet.org
http://www.entnet.org/content/legislative-political-affairs
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